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Comments: I'm writing to submit comment on the proposal to expand e-bike use on certain trails. In the vicinity of
Teton Pass, | oppose allowing e-bikes north of Teton Pass (Arrow/SnowTel Trail, Phillips Canyon, Phillps Ridge).
These trails provide excellent opportunities for remote use and | do not believe they are appropriate for motorized
biking on e-bikes. | believe that e-bikes usage would be appropriate on the trails south of Teton Pass. People are
already mostly shuttling bikes using vehicles on this section and e-bikes would provide an easier uphill option to
alleviate some of that congestion.

For the Munger Mountain area, | believe that it is inappropriate to expand the e-bike season since it would
conflict with elk parturition. The seasonal closure to protect calving elk makes sense as currently written and

should remain in place to minimize impacts on wildlife. E-bikes should be welcome for the rest of the year.

For the Horsetail Area, the expansion of the season makes sense to me, and | am supportive of it.



